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Mr Evan Boardman 
for Clarence City Council 

By email: cityplanning@ccc.tas.gov.au 
vtomlin@ccc.tas.gov.au 

 evan@e3planning.com.au 

 

Dear Mr Boardman 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Clarence 
Draft amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022808 

Apply airport obstacle limitation area overlay to land around Cambridge Airport 

I refer to my letter dated 23 November 2022.  Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 
has now provided a submission as directed in point 1 of the letter. The submission is available 
of the Commission’s website. 

The planning authority is requested to make a submission providing its advice on planning 
matters related to the information provided by Gray Planning. 

Any other party or landowner that wishes to make a submission on matters related to this 
information may do so. 

All submissions are to be provided to the Commission by 15 September 2023. 

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the Commission’s 
website. 

The hearing is being scheduled and information on the hearing will be provided by separate 
letter. 

If you require further information or are unable to access the website please contact Karen Fyfe, 
Planning Assistant, on 6165 6808. 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

cc: Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 
 

 
1 https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-
pdpsamend-2021-022808 

mailto:tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-pdpsamend-2021-022808
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Mr Al Cole 
Acting Development Assessment Manager 
TasWater 

By email: development@taswater.com.au 

Dear Mr Cole 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Clarence 
Draft amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022808 

Apply airport obstacle limitation area overlay to land around Cambridge Airport 

I refer to my letter dated 23 November 2022.  Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 
has now provided a submission as directed in point 1 of the letter. The submission is available 
of the Commission’s website. 

The planning authority is requested to make a submission providing its advice on planning 
matters related to the information provided by Gray Planning. 

Any other party or landowner that wishes to make a submission on matters related to this 
information may do so. 

All submissions are to be provided to the Commission by 15 September 2023. 

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the Commission’s 
website. 

The hearing is being scheduled and information on the hearing will be provided by separate 
letter. 

If you require further information or are unable to access the website please contact Karen Fyfe, 
Planning Assistant, on 6165 6808. 

Yours sincerely 

John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

cc: Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 

1 https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-
pdpsamend-2021-022808 

mailto:tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-pdpsamend-2021-022808
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Dear landowner/interested party 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Clarence 
Draft amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022808 

Apply airport obstacle limitation area overlay to land around Cambridge Airport 

I refer to my letter dated 23 November 2022.  Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 
has now provided a submission as directed in point 1 of the letter. The submission is available 
of the Commission’s website. 

The planning authority is requested to make a submission providing its advice on planning 
matters related to the information provided by Gray Planning. 

Any other party or landowner that wishes to make a submission on matters related to this 
information may do so. 

All submissions are to be provided to the Commission by 15 September 2023. 

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the Commission’s 
website. 

The hearing is being scheduled and information on the hearing will be provided by separate 
letter. 

If you require further information or are unable to access the website please contact Karen Fyfe, 
Planning Assistant, on 6165 6808. 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

cc: Gray Planning for Airlines of Tasmania Pty Ltd 
 
 

 
1 https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-
pdpsamend-2021-022808 

mailto:tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-pdpsamend-2021-022808

